## Henriques, Roberta

From: Marfleet, Patrick

**Sent:** 16 September 2020 10:29

 To:
 Planning

 Subject:
 FW: 2020/3083/P

Please upload to the above

**Thanks** 

Patrick Marfleet Senior Planner



The majority of Council staff are now working at home through remote, secure access to our systems.

Where possible please now communicate with us by telephone or email. We have limited staff in our offices to deal with post, but as most staff are homeworking due to the current situation with COVID-19, electronic communications will mean we can respond quickly.



**[EXTERNAL EMAIL]** Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Patrick

The Camden system for CAAC response to planning applications seems to have broken down since I cannot open the case file using the PIN number nor can I find another way so submit our objection and comments here:

The ground floor alteration are acceptable and in line with other schemes within the CA. The proposed new rear dormer is too large, of a disruptive style and sits too close to the hip and has an apron below the window cill which all adds up to make the design unacceptable. If some reduction was proposed we would be happy to re-consider this objection.

Thanks

Steve

Vice chair MCAAC